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Ref  : MIP.0101-732-14/809
Date :10.04.2012
Subject : 23 April 2012 Working Programme

In the occasion of the upcoming National Independence and Children’s Day, April 23 rd 2012 will be
officially a full day holiday in the public sector.

Customers willing to be served on this holiday from 22 April 2012 until 24 April 2012 (included) are
kindly requested to submit to MIP the deposit payment and related Activity Request Forms for the
requested services latest on Saturday 21 April 2012 at 15:00 hrs.

MIP will continue to work as 3 shifts during the holiday period and will not apply employee overtime
charge.

You are kindly requested to arrange the circulation of the subject announcement to your members.

Sincerely yours,

Mersin International Port Inc.



